
 
 

States Greffe 
 
 
Deputy Tom Binet, Minister for Infrastructure 
 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
6th November 2023 
 
Dear Deputy Binet, 
 
 

New Healthcare Facilities Programme Review 
 
 
The Panel’s understanding to date has been that for each of the major projects which are 
currently in the scope of the New Healthcare Facilities Programme (an acute hospital at 
Overdale, ambulatory services at Kensington Place and Gloucester Street and a health village 
at St Saviour) an outline business case would be developed which would comply with the 
expectations of the Government’s Corporate Portfolio Management Office (CPMO) framework 
for delivery of major projects and programmes. 
 
The Panel would be grateful if you could confirm that it remains the intention to develop outline 
business cases for each project. Please could you also confirm that each of these will contain a 
consistent level of detail, will satisfy the criteria of a five case model and will fully meet the 
expectations of the CPMO framework. 
 
The Panel would be grateful for your response within five working days of receipt of this letter. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Deputy Sam Mézec 
Chair 
Future Hospital Review Panel 


